Presentation
of
Preliminary Draft
Napa Countywide
Climate Action
Plan

The public is invited to attend two upcoming public meetings wherein
the Community Resources Commission and Planning Commission
will consider the Preliminary Draft Napa Countywide Climate Action
Pian, including the consideration of local greenhouse gas emission
(GHG) reduction targets and local GHG reduction actions. The first
public meeting with the Planning Commission will occur on July 22,
2009 at 5:30 pm in the Community Center at 1307 Washington
Street. The second public meeting, a Special Joint Meeting of the
Community Resources Commission and the Planning Commission,
will occur on August 5, 2009 at 5:30 pm in the Community Center at
1307 Washington Street. During these meetings Staff will provide a
status update of the Green Initiatives Program and the public will
have the opportunity to ask questions and comment on draft
materials. For more information regarding these matters please visit
the City's website at www.ci.calistoga.ca.us or call Erik V. Lundquist
at (707) ©42-2827.
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